
 

 

         
  

 
Re: Works Update - Togher Culvert & Public Realm Works 

 
Dear Resident,  

 

McGinty & O’Shea working on behalf of Cork City Council would like to make you aware of upcoming temporary 

traffic management measures taking place between the Roundabout & Brook Ave  

 

 

• A Night-time Road closure will take effect on Lehenaghmore Road between the roundabout & Lehenagh 

Mhuire from the 12th to the 23rd of September. This is to facilitate final road resurfacing works.  

• The closure will run from 7:00pm to 06:00am. The road will reopen during the day. 

• Diversion routes for local residents will be signposted ahead of works commencing. 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained throughout the works  

 

 
Fig 1. Extent of Rd Closure Lehenaghmore Rd 

 
 

 
 

If you have any queries regarding the upcoming closure or works, or need more information please contact 
below.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  
Dermot Coughlan  

Tel: 021 485 8900 
Email: info@mcgintyoshea.ie  


